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From: Jim Kidd 
Mail received time: Fri, 5 Aug 2022 15:10:42
Sent: 2022/08/05 11:10:43 AM
To: Ganesh, Steve 
Cc: Dhillon, Gurpreet - Councillor Hoy, Michael Sepe, Alex Singh, Harkirat - Councillor 
Subject: Re: [EXTERNAL]File# OZS-2022-0031
Importance: Normal
Sensitivity: None
Attachments:
image001.png; image002.jpg;

Thanks very much Steve. 

Jim

On Fri, Aug 5, 2022 at 8:12 AM Ganesh, Steve <Steve.Ganesh@brampton.ca> wrote:

Good Morning Mr. Kidd

 

Thanks for your email. We can keep you engaged on this application in a number of ways. The first is our public information
report …which is scheduled for the September 12 Planning & Development Committee. This report along with the studies
(including the arborist report and tree preservation plan) will be made public prior to Sept 12. After the public meeting…
Alex can keep you apprised on the status of the application as it continues through our technical analysis and review…
leading up to a future recommendation report. I’ve also copied Regional Councillor Dhillon  on this email for his awareness
of your enquiry.

 

Alex – by copy of this email…can you please ensure that Mr. Kidd receives copy of the notice for the public meeting and
links to BramPlan Online to review relevant information of this application.

 

Regards,

Steve

 

 

Steve Ganesh, MCIP, RPP

Manager, Development Services


Our Focus Is People 9-0-0-0
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Planning, Building and Economic Development

Chair, 2022 United Way Campaign

Direct Line: (647)624-8533

I’m a proud supporter of the United Way Greater Toronto

 

 

 

 

 

From: Jim Kidd < > 
Sent: 2022/08/04 8:41 PM
To: Ganesh, Steve <Steve.Ganesh@brampton.ca>
Cc: Hoy, Michael <Michael.Hoy@brampton.ca>; Sepe, Alex <Alex.Sepe@brampton.ca>; Singh, Harkirat - Councillor
<Harkirat.Singh@brampton.ca>
Subject: Re: [EXTERNAL]File# OZS-2022-0031

 

� ?

Councillor Singh and Steve,

 

Thank you very much for your replies. 

 

Is it possible to see your recommendation report once it is complete?

 

https://can01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.unitedwaypeel.org%2F&data=05%7C01%7CAlex.Sepe%40brampton.ca%7C3ea36251722f490e240508da76f4a77e%7Cb209e2b2a1f744ea94c53c09c252e151%7C0%7C0%7C637953090433271885%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=ZdJRTOJLCAUxaD7xQwXsUTQZzFGSUdL%2B5%2Fb6qZw5IQU%3D&reserved=0
mailto:Steve.Ganesh@brampton.ca
mailto:Michael.Hoy@brampton.ca
mailto:Alex.Sepe@brampton.ca
mailto:Harkirat.Singh@brampton.ca


Thank you. 

 

Jim Kidd

 

 

On Thu, Aug 4, 2022 at 1:06 PM Ganesh, Steve <Steve.Ganesh@brampton.ca> wrote:

Good Afternoon Councillor Singh and Jim:

 

Thanks for your enquiry. I noticed an arborist report and tree preservation plan has been submitted with this application.
My staff (Alex Sepe – Planner on this file) will review in consultation with Michael Hoy ….which will be considered in our
final recommendation report.

 

Regards,
Steve

 

From: Singh, Harkirat - Councillor <Harkirat.Singh@brampton.ca> 
Sent: 2022/08/04 12:41 PM
To: Jim Kidd < >; Planning Development <Planning.Development@brampton.ca>; Ganesh, Steve
<Steve.Ganesh@brampton.ca>
Cc: Hoy, Michael <Michael.Hoy@brampton.ca>
Subject: RE: [EXTERNAL]File# OZS-2022-0031

 

I agree about the trees. I’m cc’ing our main planner for this application and Michael Hoy from our environmental
department. I will keep an eye on this as well.

 

The trees look absolutely beautiful.

 

From: Jim Kidd < > 
Sent: 2022/08/02 5:06 PM
To: Singh, Harkirat - Councillor <Harkirat.Singh@brampton.ca>; Planning Development
<Planning.Development@brampton.ca>
Cc: Jim Kidd < >
Subject: [EXTERNAL]File# OZS-2022-0031
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mailto:Harkirat.Singh@brampton.ca
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mailto:Michael.Hoy@brampton.ca
mailto:Harkirat.Singh@brampton.ca


 

Caution: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open attachments that you do not trust or are
not expecting.

Hi Councillor,

I wondered if you may be able to answer a concern or whether the planning folks can. I’ve attached a picture below regarding
this proposed development.

There beautiful mature trees at both the west and south sides of this proposed development, is saving these trees a possibility??

Look forward to hearing from you.

Thank you.

Jim Kidd.


